

PARTNERSHIP LEARNING

RIVERSIDE BRIDGE SCHOOL



Excellence for All

Head of School: Kim Cerri | Address: Renwick Road, Barking, IG11 0FU | Web: www.riversidecampus.com Email: bridge@riverside.bardaglea.org.uk | Tel: 0203 946 5888

Friday 24th May 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Vehicles on site at the Riverside Campus

As many of you would have noticed that there is a new system in place for dropping off and collecting children in the mornings and the afternoons. This is to ensure the safety of all pupils, parents, visitors and staff entering, leaving and moving around the school campus.

The new systems involves supervised access for vehicles to the school site, in particular to manage the car parking spaces available. Cars will only be admitted if there is an available parking space. If you have a disability blue badge please ensure this is displayed and you will be directed to a designated disabled parking space if one is available.

In addition, as we are on a school campus where there are children from three schools entering and exiting the building as well as moving around the site. We are introducing a 5 mile per hour speed limit on the school premises.

We are sure that you can appreciate the need for these new systems and would like to thank you all in advance for your co-operation in adhering to them.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Kim Cerri
Head of School